
_________________________________________

The Hampshire Partnership

Minutes of Meeting
held on

Thursday, 20th November, 2014
_________________________________________

1.  WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS - COUNCILLOR ROY PERRY, 
LEADER OF HAMPSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 

Councillor Perry welcomed attendees. There were no announcements made.

2.  PRESENTATION: SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN IN HAMPSHIRE - MAGGIE 
BLYTH, CHAIR OF HAMPSHIRE SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN BOARD 

Members received a presentation from Maggie Blyth, Chair of the Hampshire 
Safeguarding Children’s Board. It was noted that the Board were the key 
statutory mechanism for agreeing how the relevant organisations in Hampshire 
will co-operate and work together to safeguard and promote the welfare of 
children and for ensuring that this work is effective. The Board maintains key 
relationships with Health and Wellbeing Board, Children’s Trust, Police and 
Crime Commissioner and Health Economy.

3.  ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

There was no other business.

4.  CLOSING REMARKS - COUNCILLOR ROY PERRY 

Councillor Perry thanked Maggie Blyth for her presentation.

5.  FUTURE MEETINGS OF THE HAMPSHIRE PARTNERSHIP 

All meetings will commence at 10.30am in Ashburton Hall, Elizabeth II Court, 
The Castle, Winchester unless stated otherwise:

9 December 2014 
4 March 2015 
 


